
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 27, 2023 

 

 

Dear Participant: 

At the recommendation of the Joint Arbitration Board, benefits from the Supplemental Unemployment 
Benefit (“SUB”) Fund will be reinstated effective the week ending September 30, 2023. Qualified 
participants can submit SUB certifications for the period starting with the week ending September 30, 
2023. 

Certifications submitted for SUB periods between May 13, 2023, and September 23, 2023, will not 
be eligible for payment. 

Please remember that you need to complete the online SUB Application and SUB Certification forms 
on the EIT website. See the link below: 

EIT Benefit Funds - General Downloads (fundoffice.org) 

If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please call either IBEW Local 134 (312-454-
1340) and ask to speak to a Union E.I.T. Trustee or contact the Fund office (312-782-5442 press 9 for 
the main menu and then Press 3 again for SUB). 

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fundoffice.org%2FPART_FORMSNOTICES.html&data=05%7C01%7Ctsohst%40fundoffice.org%7C0b449affcd274b488c0108dbbf7b8c1a%7Cb272eb8c0e014b679d2c23a0f19089f4%7C0%7C0%7C638314309620435776%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6%2FrTVJ8EP1IZfcRkIYwpaGKYda3n73uXi0GnN5uvfcg%3D&reserved=0

